
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MEETING FORMAT FOR THE  

PITTSGROVE TOWNSHIP SPECIAL PLANNING BOARD MEETING 
 
 TAKE NOTICE that a Special Meeting of the Pittsgrove Township Planning Board 
will take place on Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at 7:30pm.  The meeting will be held via 
Zoom video/ teleconference.  The public may attend this meeting via Zoom or telephone, 
and comment during the designated public comment portion in compliance with the 
Open Public Meetings Act.  It is anticipated that formal action will be taken.   
 

To join the meeting from a landline or mobile phone at the time set forth above, dial 
 1-301-715-8592 and enter access code 87551932294.  To join from a computer or 

smartphone use the following link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87551932294 

 
 Please be aware that the audio connections for all members of the public will be 
muted for the duration of the meeting, except for those designated periods when public 
comments are received.  Members of the public may use the "raise your hand" feature on 
Zoom, during the meeting, to request to participate in public comment portions.  Any 
such member of the public will be unmuted for the purpose of making public comment.  
The Board may impose reasonable time limitations on the length of individual speakers.  
Members of the public are advised that the video and audio of the meeting will be 
recorded and will be a public record subject to disclosure pursuant to the Open Public 
Meetings Act.  
  

Notice of Special Meetings of the Pittsgrove Township Planning Board shall be 
forwarded at least 48 hrs. prior to any such meeting to the official newspapers for the 
Township of Pittsgrove as required by law.  Public Notice of any such meeting shall also 
be posted at the Pittsgrove Township Municipal Building at least 48 hrs. prior to any 
Special Meeting being held, all in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act. 

 



A copy of the Agenda will be available on the Township's website at 
pittsgrovetownship.com, under the “Committees” tab / Planning Board. Information 
pertaining to the application is available on our Website at pittsgrovetownship.com and 
typing in “Four Seasons Tree Service” in the search engine.  A copy of the Agenda and 
meeting materials may also be obtained by contacting the Board Secretary at 856-358-
2300, extension 6022, or by email request at blaury@pittsgrovetownship.com.   
  

Barbara Laury, Board Secretary 


